
Town Services During COVID-19 – As of March 7, 2022 

Updated 3/7/2022 

Town facilities are OPEN to the public. Select services are currently being offered through MODIFIED processes 

as outlined below. Any services NOT listed here are available through standard protocols. 

Town Services & Programs with Modified Processes: 

Service/Program Notes 

Bids and RFPs Electronically only 

Child Safety Seat Inspections 
Sign up online at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f48acaa2aaaf94-
child. Must be symptom-free. 

Board/Commission Meetings and 
Meeting Notices 

- Meetings may be held in-person, remotely, or through a hybrid forum 
and are subject to change by each respective board/commission. Please 
consult the Town events calendar for specific meeting details. 

- Meeting notices will be posted on the Town Clerk’s online database.  

Building Permits, Apps/Review Status Applications accepted ONLINE ONLY at www.CitySquared.com 

Dial-A-Ride Face masks required for staff & patrons. 

Legal notice posting 
Posted to Town website at www.glastonburyct.gov/legalnotice (Continuing 
beyond state required deadline (6/30/21) for resident convenience.) 

Pistol Permit Processing Walk-ins welcome M-F, 8-4pm. Must be symptom-free.  

Senior and Social Services Programs  
Select programs and services may have modified protocols in place. Please 
consult the Town website or Sharing Tree Newsletter for specific program 
details/updates, or contact Senior/Social Services at (860) 652-7638.  

  

  

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f48acaa2aaaf94-child
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f48acaa2aaaf94-child
https://www.glastonburyct.gov/our-community/about-us/pr-communications/town-updates/event-calendar
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http://www.glastonbury-ct.gov/legalnotice
https://www.glastonbury-ct.gov/departments/department-directory-a-k/human-services/senior-services/senior-newsletter

